
 

                
 
 

 

 
 

                                                        

                                             

COTON GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Kipling Rise, Coton Green, 

TAMWORTH B79 8LX 

Tel: 01827 337456 

Email: office@cotongreen.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Mr R Osborne, B Ed (Hons), NPQH 

Dear Parent/Carer,                       22/06/21 

Thank you to all of you who have returned your information sheets to school, it is a great help to us 

when planning for next year.  We are using this information and information from the nursey 

settings to help us to plan the classes for next year.  We know you are awaiting further information 

regarding your child starting school in September.  Unfortunately, we are unable to offer any stay 

and play dates in school before the end of the summer term due to our current Covid risk 

assessment. 

We are planning to hold an online meeting to introduce ourselves and give you more information about 

the start of school for your child.  We are planning to hold this on July 13th at 5pm via Zoom.  More 

details to follow.  In the meantime, please have a look at the school website 

https://cotongreen.staffs.sch.uk/ that has lots of information about uniforms, school meals and 

wraparound care. 

Our plan is for all the children to have a stay and play session on Monday 6th September.  This will be 

a one-hour session when your child plus one parent/carer will be able to come to meet us and see 

their classroom.   

On the Tuesday to Thursday of that week, your child will attend for either the morning or the 

afternoon only.   

On Friday 10th September, all children will attend school in the morning and stay for lunch, with 

everybody going home at 1:30. After this, we would expect the vast majority of children to be in 

school full time.   

We will be in touch before the meeting to tell you your child’s class teacher, colour team, and which 

sessions your child will attend for the first week.  In the meantime, we have made a video to 

introduce you and your child to the team and the classroom areas.  Please follow this link: 

https://twitter.com/GreenCoton/status/1407298602741993486 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Evans  Miss Coton 

EYFS leader  EYFS teacher/Reading leader 
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